
GRASMERE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 Friday 4th March 2022                           

  
  Week commencing 28/02/2022  

Pavlova class Benjamin and Aria 
Sky Brown class David and Sienna 

Rosen class Sonny A and Lily 
Simone Biles class Malachi and Bell 

Rashford Class Lino and Henry V 
                              Malala class Lewis and Nell 

Kadeena Cox class Esra and Efe 
Sir Captain Tom Moore class    

 
 

Message from Neela 
 
Dear Grasmere community,  
I hope you are all doing well. We have had an enjoyable book week, thank 
you to Lena, our Reading Lead, for coordinating the week. Don’t forget we 
will have the bookfair next week, where children can spend their book 
week vouchers.  
Thank you to all of you this week for your generosity in fundraising for 
Ukraine, and donating lots of greatly needed items. You raised an 
amazing £1132, as one parent’s company kindly doubled the donations 
from the second day. Thank you so much.  
Next week we have the Year 3 assembly on Thursday, Year 3 parents, it 
will be really lovely to see you there! 
On Friday we have a special parent’s forum at 9am, and Debra Robinson 
from Hackney Education will be joining us. Please see later in the 
newsletter for more details.  
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
 
 
Neela 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                     

Dates for your Diary 
 

   Monday 7th March- Book Fair arriving  Thursday 10th March- Year 3 assembly 2.40pm  Tuesday 8th March- International Women’s Day  Friday 11th March- parent forum 9am in the hall  14th-18th March- Science Week  Tuesday 15th March- Year 2 assembly, 2.40pm     



Parent Forum! On Friday 12th March, Debra Robinson from Hackney Education will be joining us for a meeting at 9am in the hall. Debra is working across Hackney to capture the voices of a broad range of parents, and she will be coming to talk about her work. For this meeting we would like to extend a special invitation to all our parents from other cultures. Whether you are Black, Asian, Turkish, or define yourselves as a family/person of colour, we would love you to join our meeting. This will be a chance to have your voice heard, and to contribute your ideas to what happens in our school.  
 
 
Nursery – aNNa pavlova class 
 
In Anna Pavlova class this week we had a great world book day. The children shared their favourite books in class 
with friends and they looked astonishing in their costumes.  
 

   
  

 

  
 

 
receptioN – sky browN class  
Reception really enjoyed their World Book Day 
activities. We had a storyteller in on Tuesday and the children joined in fantastically well. Yesterday was 
World Book Day dress up day. Take a look at some of 
our costumes. We have enjoyed reading lots of books and acting out stories too. 
 



  

 
 
year two – simoNe biles class 
 On Tuesday we had a visit from the storyteller she told us a story about the giants causeway we really enjoyed her 
story telling skills and she used lots of actions to bring the story to life. We enjoyed dressing up for World Book 
Day and there were lots of interesting characters in class today. Year 2 really enjoyed their special World Book Day lunch today which featured a special Hungry Caterpillar Salad and Worm spaghetti from the Twits story. 
 
. 

year oNe – roseN class 
 
The budding readers of Rosen Class had a very busy but enjoyable world book day. They shared their 
favourite stories and characters with their friends, read some new books from our book corner and enjoyed listening to Dermot O'Leary read all about Toto the Ninja Cat's latest adventure.   
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year three – rashford class   
What a fantastic week for year 3! We had so 
much fun for World Book Day, the characters and costumes were absolutely brilliant. The 
children loved showing off in assembly and did 
some excellent acting and diary entries in role as their characters. The year 3 team are so proud of 
this class!  
.  
 
 



 
year four – malala class  
 Year 4 have had a fab World Book Day. We loved talking about our favourite books and seeing everyone's costumes.  
 
 

  
year five – kadeeNa cox class         
We have had great fun this week in Year 5 celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book Day! The children 
shared their favourite books, with many dressed in character. We also had a special Storyteller come into our 
class to tell us an exciting tale from centuries ago in Egypt.   

                           
year 6- sir tom  Year 6 celebrated World Book Day with their favourite activity – reading! We also talked about our favourite books, the benefits readings has for us and what we are currently reading. 

 

 



 
atteNdaNce    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

    
  
.  

 
        

Pavlova  96% 
Sky Brown  94% 
Rosen  94% 
Simone  90% 
Rashford  91% 
 Malala  92% 
Kadeena  99%  well done year 5 
Sir Captain Tom  88%  
Whole School 93% 

Call 020 7249 7278 to report your child’s absence or late attendance. 
Or email: absencehotline@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk  
 


